## **Mark Caldwell**

From: F1 Property Management <yourkey@f1pm.com>

**Sent:** Monday, November 2, 2020 11:01 AM **Subject:** Stone Cliff HOA - Voting Results!

Dear Fellow Stone Cliff Owners,

On behalf of your HOA Board and the Implementation Committee, we would like to share with you the results of the recent vote to allow our HOA to borrow \$1,475,000. Borrowing the money will allow us to proceed with the Development Plan.

Vote results that were counted and verified Saturday morning, October 31st:

FOR ----- 284
Against ---- 28
Did not vote --- 112

We thank all of you who took the time and effort to vote. The vote FOR was an overwhelming majority...... 67% of the total of the Stone Cliff Owners.

Thank you again for your support,

Your HOA Board and the Implementation Committee